
ATTACHMENT U: Reminder Email Partial Response

Dear Preparedness Director: 

We recently contacted you to complete an assessment about important topics in public 
health emergency preparedness and response. As a reminder, NORC at the University of 
Chicago is conducting study on behalf of the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention 
(CDC) to identify which areas of public health emergency preparedness and response need 
additional research to validate, improve, and better inform programmatic and policy 
decisions.

We noticed that you started the assessment and request that you complete it at your 
earliest convenience. Please go to http://www.xxx.org and follow the instructions on the 
screen to complete the assessment and submit your responses. 

Your  responses  will  help  CDC to  better  understand the  public  health  practice  research
needs and priorities for public health preparedness and response. Thank you in advance for
your participation.

Sincerely, 

Michael Meit
Project Director
NORC at the University of Chicago

http://www.xxx.org/

